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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

What do Outback Stores understand by the term rebate in relation to prices paid to suppliers 

for products to be sold in Outback Stores?  

Does Outback Stores participate in this practice? If so how?  

If Outback Stores is involved in such practices does it pass on the rebate to customers?  

If it does not pass it on, for what purpose are the funds used? 

 

Answer: 

 

A rebate is a percentage discount on the total purchases made from a supplier and is a 

standard part of the preferred supplier negotiation process.  A rebate is not added to the 

normal list price of the supplier’s product.   

 

Outback Stores has a list of preferred suppliers which are all leaders within the industry.  

New suppliers are only selected if the offer provides value for money on ranges not currently 

seen in stores.  Outback Stores is continually reviewing preferred supplier offers, service 

levels and pricing to ensure our stores and customers are receiving the best product, at the 

best price with the best service.  Rebates are a standard business practice but not a 

prerequisite to gain preferred supplier status with Outback Stores.  

 

Rebate income is not given back to stores directly.  The income is taken into Outback Stores 

and used to offset the operational costs of running the business.  This reduces the operating 

cost in stores in the form of reduced management fees. 

 

 


